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Concussion Policy 

 

 

 

The West Ottawa Soccer Club will adhere to the Canada Soccer Association Concussion 

Policy which was approved and adopted by Ontario Soccer in 2019.  The CSA/OS 

Concussion Policy can be found on the WOSC Policy webpage. 

 

 

During the West Ottawa Soccer Club Registration process, all WOSC Registrants must 

confirm that they have reviewed Ontario’s Concussion Awareness Resources.  The 

Ontario Concussion Awareness Resources can be found here: 

www.ontario.ca/page/rowans-law-concussion-awareness-resources 

 

 

Additionally, all Registrants must review and sign off on their applicable Concussion 

Code of Conduct.  
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